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Spencer Crowley Quoted in Biscayne
Times on Urban Planning for Miami

Public Walkway

July 31,2013

Spencer Crowley was quoted in the Biscayne Times
article titled, “It’s Time to Walk the Walk,” which
details the City of Miami’s plans to construct a 15-
mile public walkway along Biscayne Bay and the
Miami River. Crowley, the Miami-Dade County
representative of the Florida Inland Navigation
District (FIND), suggested that a continuous baywalk
in the city’s core is immediately achievable, in light
of his ongoing work constructing a baywalk at
Museum Park. He is working with stakeholders to
close gaps in the baywalk plan, one by one.

“I think we’re close to eliminating the last
impediments in a central area, and the opportunity
to achieve a connected baywalk is very real,” said
Crowley. “Once Museum Park opens, we're going to
have something really great that will help convince
people of the possibilities.”

Click here to view this news.
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